
King County Wastewater Treatment Division is designing an 
upgrade for a sewer pipe that travels through the Coal Creek 
Natural Area. Major construction activities will be located at 
the Red Cedar Trailhead in the Coal Creek Natural Area. The 
trailhead will be closed for up to 3 years.

The work area at the Red Cedar Trailhead will be restored 
to the current design. King County’s team has some ideas 
for improving accessibility for people of all abilities. We want 
to hear what you think about our ideas! Join us for a remote 
meeting to learn more and tell us what you think. 

Meeting materials will be posted prior to the meeting.
Live captioning and an American Sign Language 
(ASL) interpretation will be provided. 

Reaching out to the community:  
Accessibility ideas for the Red Cedar Trailhead

COAL CREEK SEWER UPGRADE PROJECT

Join us on Wednesday, July 14th  
from 5:30 – 7:00p.m.



Alternative formats available  
206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711

For special accommodations, please contact: 
Monica Van der Vieren at  
monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov  
or 206-477-5502.

You will receive instructions by email for 
accessing the meeting platform. We will post 
materials online prior to each meeting and send 
registrants a reminder and link to content.

Register Today!  
https://kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer  


